
Blood Borne Pathogen Training Instructions 

 

The Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) is a federal 

organization within the Department of Labor, which ensures safe and healthy 

working conditions. OSHA requires that each employee complete Blood Borne 

Pathogen Training on an annual basis. The Howards Grove School District 

administers this training each fall through a module prepared and provided by 

the Wisconsin Department of Education. 

 

Target Audience: school nurses, teachers, para educators, secretaries, 

administrators, school first aid responders, coaches, and other school staff 

 

Time it takes to complete the training: 20 minutes 

 

Instructions: Follow the link below to view the entire module. At the end of the 

module after completing all sections and completing the quiz, enter Sharry 

Ringmeier’s email, sringmeier@hgsd.k12.wi.us, then complete the form with your 

first and last name and other contact info. If questions arise while viewing this 

module, contact the district nurse or building administrator.  

 

Please complete this training by September 30th of each new school year or within 

a month of being hired by the district. 

 

https://media.dpi.wi.gov/sspw/av/Bloodborne_Pathogens_School_Training_Progra

m/story_html5.html 

 

If you or a student have a blood-borne pathogen exposure, please notify the 

building administrator, district nurse, and complete the Blood-Borne Pathogen 

Incident Report (BBP Incident Report) listed under Staff Resources/Health 

Resources / Blood-Borne Pathogen Information on the district website. 

 

Thank you! 
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